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Tax Collector Mike Fasano Announces the Five Tax 
Collector Offices in Pasco Will be Drop-off Sites for the 

10th Annual 

“Two Good Soles Shoes & Socks Collection Drive” 

 

For 10 years the Pasco Tax Collector’s Office has been a part of Pasco County’s annual 
Two Good Soles Shoes & Socks Collection Drive for school students.   From now until 
October 17, 2025, brand new shoes and socks can be dropped off at any of the five tax 
collector offices in Pasco County. 

“Ten years ago, we were proud to be a part of the first Two Good Soles Shoes & Socks 
Collection Drive,” comments Tax Collector Mike Fasano.  “Every year since our staff and 
a very generous community have participated in this important effort.  All the shoes and 



socks collected will go to Pasco students who need good footwear.  We welcome any 
donations residents and visitors alike may wish to make.” 

New children and adult shoes and socks may be left in donations boxes located in the five 
tax collector offices across Pasco County: Gulf Harbors - 4720 U.S. Highway 19, New Port 
Richey 34652; New Port Richey – 8731 Citizens Drive, Room 120, New Port Richey 34654; 
Land O’ Lakes - 4135 US 41, Land O’ Lakes 34639; Wesley Chapel -  4610 Pet Lane, C101, 
Lutz 33559; and Dade City – 14236 – 6th Street, Room 100, Dade City 33523. 

For more information about office locations please call our centralized call center at (352) 
521-4338, (727) 847-8032 or (813) 235-6076.  For more information about the charitable 
giving programs at the Pasco County Tax Collector’s Office please contact Assistant Tax 
Collector Greg Giordano at (727) 847-8179. 
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